
To the Head of Department,

One of your instructors/faculty/staff is applying for the 2025 Carleton University Experiential Learning Fund (CUELF), managed by Teaching and Learning Services, which provides financial support to instructors, faculty and staff in incorporating experiential learning into their courses and programs. 
Under the following circumstances, we require a letter of support from the head of their department:
1. If the applicant is a contract instructor or support staff
2. If the proposal is from more than one instructor/faculty/staff member and will be implemented in more than one course
In either of the above circumstances, we require your formal support of the applicant and project proposal. Your letter of support can be submitted by the applicant along with their online application form or sent in an email to tls@carleton.ca with the subject line “CUELF Letter of Support - [Instructors name]”. 
In your letter of support, please include:
· A statement of your support of the applicant
· A statement of your support of their proposal
· A statement of your support that the proposal promotes achievement of the course or program learning outcomes (depending on the nature of the application)
· A statement of recognition that you will be listed as the administrator of the funds
If you have any questions, please email tls@carleton.ca with the subject line “CUELF Inquiry”

Kind Regards,

Teaching and Learning Services
